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March 2020 

Dear Parishioners 
 
New Parish Councillor  
 
The Parish Council has welcomed George Storey as a new representative of the 
East ward. Councillor Storey has a wealth of experience which he brings to the role 
of parish councillor and is a resident of the Cassop area of the parish. 
 
There is still a vacancy in the West ward of the parish but the Parish Council hopes 
to co-opt to this position in the very near future. 
 
A New Artwork for Bowburn 
 
Members have continued to liaise with Groundwork North East and Cumbria on the 
new artwork for Bowburn and an Artist’s Brief has been agreed which will enable 
artists to submit proposals for the artwork which will combine the industrial and 
cultural heritage of the village. Local community groups, children and young people 
will be actively encouraged to be part of the design journey for the artwork. 
 
Parish Council Budget 2020/2021 
 
The Parish Council agreed its budget for the forthcoming financial year in January. 
The main part of the budget continues to support the youth provision in Bowburn and 
councillors receive monthly reports setting out how the funding is used for the benefit 
of children and young people in the parish area. 
 
Neighbourhood Plan 
 
The Parish Council was pleased to approve the draft Neighbourhood Plan for 
consultation at its February meeting and looks forward to the next phase of this 
essential piece of work for the future of the parish.  
 
 
 
Gillian Kelly  
Clerk to Cassop-cum-Quarrington Parish Council 
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